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THESE MOTIONS ARE SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION. 

 

The Parks and Recreation Commission held a regular meeting on Tuesday September 8, 2015 in the 

conference room located at 3 Main Street in Newtown, CT. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Marks, at 6:02 pm. 

Present:  Edward Marks, Vincent Yanni, Jr., Maureen Crick Owen, PJ Yochum, Warren Spencer 

Absent:  Thomas DiNicola, Patrick Barczak  

Staff Present: Amy Mangold  

Absent:  Carl Samuelson, RoseAnn Reggiano 

Public:  Karen Franzen, Chris Peck 

 

Motion: 

Commissioner PJ Yochum made a motion to allow the CCAP (The Connecticut Cycling Advancement 

Program) use of Dickinson Park Trails for practice twice a week, for one and a half hours per practice, 

for the fall season thru December.  Commissioner Vincent Yanni, Jr. seconded the motion, which was 

carried unanimously.  

 

Adjournment: 

Commissioner Vincent Yanni, Jr. made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 pm. This motion was 

seconded by Commissioner PJ Yochum, which was carried unanimously. 

 

Submitted, Gabriella Chernoff, clerk 
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